
September 2018 

This week we held a Talk Time to discuss the dinner hall and changes to the routines. 

Miss Harris met with: Lucas, Franklin, Hollie B and Louie T.  Reflections from the 

meeting are as follows: 

1. Are you enjoying having the responsibility of using china plates, cutlery and 

glasses? 

Lucas said ‘yes, this change makes me feel very grown up. 

We love using the plates, it makes us feel responsible.’ 

‘Sometimes we do get scared we will break them but we are careful.’ 

2. What is working well for you at lunchtime?  Pouring our own drinks instead of 

lunch ladies doing it. This shows how responsible we can be. 

3. What can we do to make lunchtimes using the china plates even better?  For 

Year 2 children to have own section to clean up their plates.  To add decorations 

on tables for special occasions like Christmas and Easter.  To include table mats 

to make it feel like a restaurant. 

4. Do you think it will be better and easier to have the knives and forks in a 

pot on the table?  We would love to have pots or baskets that hold the knives 

and forks in the middle of the table, it’ll be much easier to use. 

 

 


